
CITY OF ANN ARBOR ELECTION COMMISSION 
JULY 11, 2008 MINUTES 

 
The City of Ann Arbor Election Commission Meeting was called to order by the City 
Clerk, Jacqueline Beaudry, at 2:05 p.m. on July 11, 2008, in the City Hall Council 
Workroom, 100 N. Fifth Avenue, Ann Arbor, MI, 48104. 
 
The members present were City Clerk Jacqueline Beaudry, Police Chief Barnett Jones 
and Chief Assistant City Attorney Abigail Elias. City Attorney Stephen Postema was 
absent.  
  
APPROVAL OF MINUTES 
 
Jones moved to approve the minutes of the March 4, 2008 meeting as presented. Elias 
seconded the motion and the motion carried. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
The following resolution was offered by Jones and supported by Postema: 
 
EC-08-003 
 
RESOLVED, That the list of proposed election inspectors by the City Clerk’s Office be 
appointed for the August 5, 2008 Primary Election in the City of Ann Arbor. 
 
On a voice vote, the Chair declared the motion carried. 
 
INFORMATION 
 
The City Clerk updated the Election Commission on the status of proposed legislation in 
the State Legislature regarding “No Reason AV” which would allow voters to request 
absentee ballots for any reason or no reason at all. The City Council passed a 
resolution in support of this proposal. 
 
ADJOURN 
 
There being no further business before the City Election Commission, the Chair called 
the meeting adjourned at 2:20 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted by 
 
 
 
Jacqueline Beaudry 
Election Commission Chair 
Ann Arbor City Clerk 


